
 

Imperial Oil Limited   100 5th Conc E, Waterdown, ON L0R 2H1 
 

  
 
 
VIA Email 
 
October 30, 2020 
Christine Long 
Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  EB-2019-0007 - Imperial Oil Waterdown to Finch Project  
 Decision and Order  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Further to the Decision and Order issued by the Ontario Energy Board (the “OEB”) dated March 12, 2020 
Imperial Oil Limited (“Imperial”) is providing notification of completion of the Environmental Protection Plan 
and the following Environmental Management Plans and Environmental Contingency Plans in accordance 
with Condition 4 of Schedule B.  
 
- Environmental Protection Plan 
- Erosion and Sediment Control Plan 
- Water Management Plan  
- Reclamation Plan  
- Spill Prevention and Response Plan  
- Waste Management Plan  
- Contaminated Materials Management and Handling Plan 
- Traffic Management Plans 

o City of Hamilton Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o City of Burlington Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o Region of Halton Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o Town of MIlton Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o Region of Peel Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o City of Mississauga Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o City of Toronto Traffic Accommodation Strategy 
o Ministry of Transportation Traffic Accommodation Strategy 

- “Chance Find” Contingency Plan for Archaeological Resources 
 
These documents have been issued for construction, however are subject to update pending receipt of 
final outstanding permit approvals. Imperial will provide the OEB with notification of any substantial 
updates to these documents. 
 
The following documents are not yet complete but will be completed prior to construction. Imperial will 
provide notification to the OEB upon completion of these documents: 
 
- Health and Safety Plan  
- Communication Plan  
- Inadvertent Returns during HDD Contingency Plan 
 

Waterdown to Finch General Inquiries 
questions@imperialon.ca  
416.586.1915 
 



Waterdown to Finch Project 
 

  

A copy of these documents are available to the parties upon request. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Jessie Malone 
Environmental and Regulatory Lead 
587.476.4799 
jessie.m.malone@esso.ca 


